
Dear Productivity Commission, 

I am a working in the local government area of waste water treatment and have a family and 
a mortgage. 

We should be supporting the Australian auto industry and buying Australian made cars 
instead of importing cheap imports from China, Korea. The auto industry is an icon of 
Australian manufacturing and the government should be subsidising us to buy Australian 
made cars. 

Closing down the auto industry will put another in the coffin of Australian manufactuting. Do 
we want to be buying everything from overseas. We should be proud of the auto industry 
and shoud support it not turn our backs on it. 

This is important to me as i don't want to see more Australians out of work. We should be 
building the manufacturing industry not knocking it down.Subsidize us with $3000 to $5000 
to buy Australian made cars and support the auto industry. 

Kind Regards, 
Andrew Haden  
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